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SLOW DOWN! 

Chanticleer News 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: www.chanticleerestates.org   
 
      This Saturday there was an accident which involved a motorcycle whose 
rider lost control, went onto one of our neighbor’s property and hit the house 
near the window where the youngest child living in the house was just feet 
away.  The rider was thrown, hitting his head on the house and was injured.  
The motorcycle ended up in the shrubs of the house.  Three police responded 
and an ambulance arrived to take the injured rider to the hospital.  The rider 
was given tickets.       
 

WHY DID THIS HAPPEN? SPEEDING 
IS THERE ANY PLACE IN OUR SUBDIVISION FOR SPEEDING? 

NO – ABSOLUTELY NOT.   
THIS HAS GOT TO STOP. 

TAKE YOUR MOTORCYCLES, CARS, FOUR-WHEELERS OR 
ANY OTHER SPEEDING VEHICLES AND GO FAST ON THE 

INTERSTATE OR A RACE TRACK –  
NOT IN YOUR OWN NEIGHBORHOOD. 

 
The posted speed limit is 20 miles per hour.  Slow down in the curves.  
Don’t dart into your driveway without looking for children crossing.  Stop 
at the stop signs. 
  
The residents of this house have two small children which frequently play 
outside and could have been injured or killed.  There was a very real possibility 
of the motorcycle and rider going into the house and killing or injuring the child 
who was inside at the table near the window.  There are small children on both 
sides of this house.  We all know that many people use Chantilly Loop like an 
exercise track.  There are too many children in our neighborhood who play 
outside and should be able to play in their own front yard without fear of being 
run over.  SLOW DOWN AND THINK -- IS IT WORTH IT TO ENDANGER A CHILD?  
 
We were very lucky this time.  Let’s all not to let this happen again.  Being sorry 
after the fact will not bring back the life or health of a child playing (or an adult 
out exercising). 
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Please recycle! 
Please register on our 
website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
and other important 
subdivision documents.  
It’s easy and free! Go to  
www.chanticleerestates.org 
No password required. 

SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
Put news for the next 

newsletter in my mailbox 
or email me at  

lashley@steeglaw.com 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH. 
The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard (First 

Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 
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